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IFEH President message 
 

 

To: 
New Zealand Institute of Environmental Health 

 

 

 

Shooting in Christchurch, New Zealand 
 

On behalf of the Board of Directors and the members of the International 

Federation of Environmental Health, we want to express our shock and sadness to 

hear of this very unfortunate deed carrying out by a gunman, who shot 50 people 

in two mosques in Christchurch, New Zealand. This shooting by a right-wing 

extremist must be condemned by all of us in the IFEH community. 

We want to express our deepest sympathies to the families of all the deceased and 

pray that God gives them the courage and strength to deal with this very tragic 

incident. We pray that the Almighty God showers his richest blessings upon all the 

families that have lost loved ones, and he gives them the courage and fortitude to 

deal with their loss. 

We pray also that none of our IFEH members family members were not victims to 

this horrific tragedy.  

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the people of New Zealand on this very sad 

incident that has taken place i Christchurch. We also pray that the people of New 

Zealand can overcome this incident and move on with their lives. 

GOD BE WITH THE COMMUNITY OF CHRISTCHURCH, NEW ZEALAND. 

 
 
Dr. Selva Mudaly 
President – International Federation of Environmental Health 
 

 

http://www.ifeh.org/

